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Under current law, the state can approve water right transfers without considering 

impacts to streamflows and the fish and water quality they support. This unintended 

loophole is dangerous and needs to be closed to protect our fish and the health of 

our water. Please support SB 1153: The bill would require the state to ensure fish 

and water quality are not harmed when reviewing proposed water right changes. 

Simple, but important Thank you for your support! 

 

 


